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RE: Invitation to Annual Parish Meeting 30th March

From Stephen Bartlett - Mindworks <stephen.bartlett@mindworks.ltd.uk>
To Hilary Burton <gwcllr.burton@wilbrahams.co.uk>
Date 16.02.2023 09:59

Hilary

Many thanks.

The Common Rights Holders are not a typical club and | am not sure that the questionnaire is ideally suited to us, but | have submitted a
response — please see below

N.B. The Common Rights Holders are village residents whose property has rights to graze a cow on the common land. You will probably not be
surprised to learn that none of us has

a cow, so we manage the common by using a grazier who does run cattle on the land in accordance with common's management regime which
is defined by and agreed with Natural England. Therefore it is hard to respond appropriately to some of the prompts and items such as new
member benefits are not really relevant because of the way membership is achieved.

| hope this makes sense. If not please let me know and | will find time to explain in more detail.

regards: Stephen

Name of Organisation: Great Wilbraham Common Rights Holders

Approximate number of members
30
Are you able to attend the Annual Parish Meeting on 30'" March at 7 pm? No

Please provide the name(s) of the
representative who will be attending
1. ACHIEVEMENTS
Please tell us about 3 achievements in the past year that you are most proud of.

A. Confirmation by Natural England and the Wildlife Trust that the site is
well managed to provide a unique glimpse of neutral grassland in
Cambridgeshire

B)
C)

2. MEMBERS
Please tell us 3 things that a new member could expect from your organisation.
A. N/A - the membership is restricted to household with Common Rights

B)
C)

3. FORWARD PLANS
Please tell us 3 things that your organisation would like to achieve next year
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A) Continue managing the site effectively in accordance with Natural
England's agreed management plan

B)
C)

4. And FINALLY
Please tell us how the Parish Council or others could help your organisation

achieve these aims and provide any other information you wish to include.

We would be grateful if the Parish Council will keep us information of Regional and
County Environmental initiatives

From: Hilary Burton <gwcllr.burton@wilbrahams.co.uk>

Sent: 15 February 2023 16:26

To: Stephen Bartlett - Mindworks <stephen.bartlett@mindworks.ltd.uk>
Cc: Sam Chambers Turner <ClerkGW @ Wilbrahams.co.uk>

Subject: Invitation to Annual Parish Meeting 30th March

Dear Stephen,

| enclose an invitation letter for members of the Common Rights Holders to attend the Great Wilbraham Annual Parish Meeting and a request for
you to fill in a brief questionnaire about your activities- by 17" March 2023. The questionnaire will serve instead of the usual requested report and
will make it easier for us to collate responses. You will find it on the back of the invitation letter!

Look forward to seeing you.

Best wishes

Hilary Burton
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